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Bisera, Leikha

Subject: FW: Tennis Bubble

 
 

From: Deputy Mayor, Don Hamilton – Markham  
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:08 PM 
To: Mayor & Councillors <Mayor&Councillors@markham.ca>; Lustig, Joel ;  
Cc: Kitteringham, Kimberley ; Pettit, Martha ; Deputy Mayor, Don Hamilton – Markham  
Subject: Tennis Bubble 

 
Thank you. I will forward this email to the City Clerk for inclusion in the minutes.  
 
Don Hamilton  
Deputy Mayor and Regional Councillor  
City of Markham  
101 Town Centre Boulevard  
Markham, Ontario L3R 9W3  
 
Sent from Workspace ONE Boxer  
 
On Dec 10, 2019 2:22 PM, thespanos wrote:  

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning please accept this email as 6 entries for supporting a tennis Bubble in Markham! 
 
Any questions please let me know. 
 
Thank you 
Santina 
Cristina 
Lorenzo 
Luca 
Massimo 
Frank Spano 
 
Please confirm receipt of email. 


